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~ October 2009

Pierre Save rot, Project Manager
Licensing Branch
Division of Spent Fuel Storage and Transportation
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11555 Rockvi lle Pike
One White Flint
Rockville , MD 20852

Docket No . 71-9027
TAC No. L24366

Dear Mr. Saverot:

QSA Global, Inc.

40 North Avenue

Burlington. MA 01803

Telephone: (781) 272-2000

TolI Free: (800) 815-1383

Facsimile : (781) 273-2216

Unfortunately we are unable to provide a response to yo ur RAJ dated I October 2009 within the time
limit you have requested . We regret the delay in responding to your questions. This de lay is due to
limits on staff availabil ity at this time . We anticipate providing a response to your questions no later than
30 October 2009 along with our amendment request regarding the 10 CFR 71.95 notification made to
your office on 21 September 2009. Should you have any questions prio r to the submission of our
response, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Lor i Podo lak
Senior Regulatory Affairs Specialist
Regulatory Affairs Department
Ph: (781 ) 505-8241
Fax : (781) 359-9191
Emai l: Lori .Podolak@q sa-gl obal.com
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